
 
 
 BOROUGH OF AVALON, NEW JERSEY 

LEGAL NOTICE  
 ADDENDUM #1 
 
Notice is hereby given of the issuance of Addendum #1 for the Avalon Fire Department 2021 
Station Addition and Renovations which is scheduled to open Tuesday, August 10, 2021 at 2:00 
PM. This addendum makes certain additions and deletions to the bid specifications. The bid opening 
date and time shall remain the same. A copy of this addendum will be sent via email to all vendors 
who have received the bid specifications and will also be available by contacting Garrison 
Architects at (856) 396-6200 email: jangelo@garrisonarch.com. 
 
Scott J. Wahl 
Business Administrator 
 
Publication Date: July 22, 2021 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


